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11th July 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We would like to warmly invite you to the final Parent/Carer Forum of this academic year. This session 
will focus on communication, and we are keen to hear your thoughts on the following: 
 

• How have you found our current methods of communication? 

• What do you feel are the strengths of our communication? 

• In what ways could we improve? 
 
The forum will take place in the school library at 5.00 on Thursday 17th July, and will be hosted by Mrs 
Goodes (Senior Vice Principal) and Miss Newman (Vice Principal). 
 
If you are unable to attend but would still like to share your views, we encourage you to complete the 
attached Microsoft Form. Your feedback is highly valued and will help us improve our communication 
with families moving forward. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 

 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/7GbDyBi3Kp?origin=lprLink  
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Miss D Newman 
Vice Principal 
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